
 
 

 

225 East Beaver Creek Road, Richmond Hill, ON  L4B 3P4     905-771-8800     RichmondHill.ca 

           Sept 1-3, 2023 

 

GREETINGS FROM COUNCILLOR MICHAEL SHIU 

I am writing to extend my warmest congratulations on the occasion of the 4th Toronto Dragon 

Festival, organized by the esteemed Canadian Association of Chinese Performing Arts 

(CACPA) taking place from September 1st to 3rd, 2023. 

 

The Toronto Dragon Festival has consistently proven to be an exceptional platform for 

promoting Canadian multiculturalism by fostering cultural exchange and understanding. By 

sharing the richness of Chinese traditions, culture, and arts, this festival has played a pivotal 

role in bridging communities of diverse ethnic and cultural backgrounds. Your dedication to 

promoting unity, diversity, and harmony through the lens of artistic expression is truly 

commendable. 

 

As a member of the community, I extend my wholehearted support to your noble cause and 

am eager to witness the enchanting display of Chinese traditions during the upcoming 

festival. Congratulations to the Canadian Association of Chinese Performing Arts on 

orchestrating yet another captivating edition of the Toronto Dragon Festival. May your 

endeavors continue to inspire and enrich our multicultural landscape, contributing to a more 

harmonious and understanding society. 

 

Sincerely,                                                  

Michael Shiu  

Councilor, Ward 6  

City of Richmond Hill 

 


